
Prefôce.
N studying the history of Niagara andi vicinity the graveyardsIhave been found a fruitful source ot information, and over

fifty of chese have been ýersonaliv visited. The original plan
ivas to copy records of early settlers, United Emoir.- Loyal-

ists, Military or Naval Heroes or those who have helped forward
the prooresç of the country, as Clergy, Teacherç, Legisiators,
Acg-riculturists, etc., besides this any odd or quaint inscriptions.
No doubt many interesting- and important inscriptions hàve been
-)mirted, but the limits of our usual publication have already been
far exceeded and these rernain for another hand to, gathet. To
follow the original letteringr was> desired but the additional cost
would have been beyond Our modest means.

Hearty thanks are here returned for help given by Col.
Cruikshank, Rev. Canon Bull, Dr. McCollum, Mr. George Shaw,
Rev. A. Sherk, Miss Forbes, -Miss Shaw and Miss Biown, who ail
sent iniscriptionsq from their own vicinity. It is hoped that the
ir.Qex of nearly six hundred names will be four1d of use and that
our tenth publication will receive as kind a welcome as bave the
other pamphlets sent out by our Society.


